
 

 

 

 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board  

P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor  

2300 Yonge Street  

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  

May 1, 2013 
 

Re: EB-2013-0122 2014 Cost of Service Rate Application  

 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. (“CHEI”) was scheduled to file a Cost of Service Rate 

Application for 2014 Electricity Distribution Rates on April 26, 2013. Although CHEI is 

committed to submitting a complete application that conforms to the most recent filing 

requirements, it regrets to inform the Board that it was not able to meet the filing 

deadline. The utility is coordinating a final review of the application with its consultants, 

auditors and executives and plans on filing the application on or before May 10, 2013  

Sincerely,  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
General Manager,  
Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc,  
821 rue Notre-Dame 
Suite 200 
Embrun, ON 
K0A 1W1 
Tel : 613-443-5110 

 

 


